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Trusteeship Council Chamber 
 6 January 2014 7 January 2014 8 January 2014 9 January 2014 10 January 2014 

9 to 10 
a.m. 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

10 
a.m. to 
1 p.m. 

Opening remarks by the 
Co-Chairs 

Keynote speakers: 

Dr. Joan Clos, Executive 
Director, UN Habitat  

Ms. Adriana de Almeida 
Lobo, Executive 
Director, CTS Embarq 
Mexico 

General interactive 
exchange of views on 
“Sustainable cities and 
human settlements, 
sustainable transport”. 

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Sustainable 
cities and human 
settlements, sustainable 
transport)”. 

Panelists: 

Mr. Aromar Revi, 
Director, Indian Institute 
for Human Settlements 

Dr. Lewis Fulton, 
Institute of 
Transportation Studies, 
University of California, 
Davis 

Keynote speakers: 

Dr. Ernst Ulrich von 
Weizsäcker, Co-chair, 
International Resource 
Panel 

General interactive 
exchange of views on 
“Sustainable 
consumption and 
production (including 
chemicals and waste)”. 

Continuation and 
conclusion of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Sustainable 
consumption and 
production (including 
chemicals and waste)”. 

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Climate 
change and disaster risk 
reduction” 

Panelists: 

Ms. Debbra A.K. 
Johnson, DuPont 
Sustainable Solutions 

Dr. Peter deMenocal, 
Earth Institute, 
Columbia University 

Mr. Ronald H Jackson, 
Executive Director, 
Caribbean Disaster 
Emergency Management 
Agency 

3 to 6 
p.m.  

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Sustainable 
cities and human 
settlements, sustainable 
transport)”. 

Panelists: 

Continuation and 
conclusion of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Sustainable cities and 
human settlements, 
sustainable transport”. 

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Sustainable 
consumption and 
production (including 
chemicals and waste)”. 

Panelists: 

Keynote speaker: 

Andrew Steer, President 
and CEO, World 
Resources Institute 

Professor Pan Jiahua, 
Director, Institute for 
Urban and 

 

Concluding remarks by 
the Co-Chairs 
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Professor Harriet 
Bulkeley, Durham 
University 

Dr. Ousmane Thiam, 
President, Conseil 
Exécutif des Transports 
Urbains de Dakar 

Mr. William 
McDonough, Founder, 
McDonough + Partners 

Mr. Karti Sandilya, 
Advisor, Blacksmith 
Institute 

Mr. Helio Mattar, 
President, Akatu 
Institute for Conscious 
Consumption 

Environmental Studies, 
Chinese Academy of 
Social Sciences 

General interactive 
exchange of views on 
“Climate change and 
disaster risk reduction”. 

 


